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We have met with the volunteer liaisons for the groups listed below. It was a noisy and festive affair,
and featured a delightful and delectable Korean buffet. The liaisons commented on the clear, sincere, and
obvious interest the student leaders showed. We now have our raw data for the database to help next year’s
volunteers from Nelson Mac find placements.

As well, we have struck a pin for those volunteers to show their Wolverine Pride.
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